
Dear Parents,                                                                                                                                 
 
How exciting!! The Premiers’ Reading Challenge for 2025 is up and running! 
Last year Holy Spirit students read over 1000 books. Since the Challenge has began, more than 4.3 million 
young Victorians have read more than 60 million books. 
  
The PRC challenges students to read a number of chosen books within a timeframe. This challenge is a fun 
and practical way for students to develop positive reading habits at home and to promote discussions about 
books and a love of reading. 
 
Your child is invited to take part in the PRC challenge for this year. Please note this is not compulsory and your 
child does not have to take part if they do not wish to. Your child’s online account details have been created 
and will be sent via your child’s class Dojo. 
 
Guidelines for the PRC:​
We ask that families support their children by helping to choose appropriate books, listen to them read or read 
the books together.  

If you are in: Your goal is to read: Number of books from the  
Challenge Book list: 

Prep, Year 1 or 2 30 books 

 

20 or more- you can read books by yourself or 
with a family member! 

 

Year 3, 4, 5 or 6 15 books 
 

10 or more 
 

 

If your family is going to take part, please indicate below.  
Please see the PRC Login Instructions to start recording your book adventures!  
All your information must be completed online before 5th September 2025.  

In September, once the Challenge has ended we will celebrate all the students who have completed the 
challenge and recognise their efforts! 

 

Thanks, 

Corinne & Kayla 

 

@ProfileName will be participating in the Premiers' Reading Challenge in 2025 
 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1_b779A7Em65sOM_-SjvazSLtKOY-ym3gERJ2IPmDhvU/edit?usp=sharing

